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For Information 

 

Presentation: Auditor General Fare Evasion 
Recommendations – Status Update 
 
Date:  June 1, 2023 
To:  TTC Audit and Risk Management Committee 
From: Chief Strategy and Customer Experience Officer 

Summary 

Amrita Sidhu, Head - Revenue Protection, will deliver a presentation about the 
implementation of Auditor General Fare Evasion Recommendations, which provides 
background on the program, progress made to date, and summarizes the next phases 
of the program delivery.  

Contact 

Amrita Sidhu, Head – Revenue Protection 
416-472-2330 
amrita.sidhu@ttc.ca 

Signature 

Angela Gibson 
Chief Strategy and Customer Experience Officer (Acting) 
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